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Ottawa, October 4, 1906.

Sir,-

Referning to your letter of the 2let ult. in regard

to Willie Day, I beg to say that the Principal of the

Shingwauk Home, in a letter dated the 2nd inst., advised

the Department that the boy would be sent to Walpole Island

by the next boat.

Owing to the fact that the school Friday season

is over, the Principal cannot see his way to simply with

the request of the grandmother to have the other two child-

ren sent home at the same time as Villie for ailleay, as

it would greatly inferfere with their work. Willie is quite

able to travel alone and there is no necessity for anyone's

accompanying him.

Your obedient Servant,

Forch

Secretary.

J. B. McDougall, Esq.,

Adian Agent,

Walpole Island, Ont.
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